ATLANTICCITY CASINO COLLECTIBLESCLUB
P.O. BOX 139%
ATLANTIC CITY, NJ 08404

May 2007 NEWSLETTER

Our next meeting will be held on Sunday, May 20, 2007 at the Trump Marina Hotel & Casino in Atlantic City.
There will be a sign, at the top of the escalator from the parking garage, with the meeting room location. In
keeping with the new “Meeting Starting Time Policy”, the doors are scheduled to open at 11:00 AM but everyone
may enter the room after Club Officers have set-up for the meeting, even if it is before the scheduled start time.
Besides the usual reports by the officers, trade session, club auction and 50/50 drawing, we will also announce
the winners of the 2006 Chip & Slot / Key Card “Of The Year”! There is no guest speaker scheduled.

Highlights from the last meeting

A few highlights from the March 25" meeting were ...
- Balloting continued for Chip & Slot/Key Card “Of The Year".
We welcomed 3 new members, 4 new associates and 1 guest.
Todd Moyer left the Trump Marina to take a job as President of the Diamond Jo Casino in Dubuque, lowa.
The message board on the club’s website is back up and running smooth, thanks toNeal Silverman!
The Annual Luncheon was another success.

New Releases

There was a new slot card issued by Trump Marina before the last meeting.
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On April 7", Showboat released their 20" Anniversary Set in the following quantities... 500 - $5's, 200 - $25's &
100 - $100's.
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While at the Showboat release it was learned from Ron Leis that Bally’s had released $5 & $25 “Year of the Pig”
chips for the grand opening of their new Baccarat Pit. Initially the chips were available only with a coupon mailed
to their preferred players. They were released for sale on April 9" and are available at the main cage. Unconfirmed
guantities are 1,500 - $5's & 500 - $25's.

Chip scans were provided courtesy of Ricky Pushkin and All-Chips.com

Last Minute Reminders

Our message board has been up and running smoothly since before the March 25" meeting, but usage seems to
be down. If you haven't already, | urge you to register and check the board often. Our message board is SPAM
free! Post your news, questions or suggestions for open discussion or e-mail the board members, and
occasionally, links are posted for free show tickets and other news that | haven't seen on other message boards!

Best Regards,

John Chopek, R-418

Vice President




